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Present:  B. Storrs, P. Mikelk, W. Texeira, T. Wheeler

Guests:  L. Wysocki, S. Huntley

Meeting called to order at 7:00

The minutes of the committee meeting from January 17, 2018 were presented and accepted.

The committee reviewed the daft warrant article.  T. Wheeler will continue to work on the draft.  Agreed that we would add text from the DLS report.

CMRPC is willing to work with the committee to draft a proposal for the Community Compact funds to review governance in town.  The draft would be taken to the Selectmen for review and approval.

W. Texeira reviewed his conversation with staff from the Towns of Warren and Hampden, both with similar population and neither of which have Town Administrators.  Each town has attempted to take action to approve the creation of a TA.  Neither has been successful.

The Committee discussed the report from the Committee to the Selectmen.  Further modification will be made for finalization at our meeting next week.

Meeting adjourned at 8:23.
